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I FUTURE Wellŝ  Federation Veep

Chapter president JAMES 
WELLS captures federation 
■wice presidency at the 
first fall meeting at 
Middlesex.
Other items of business 
brought before the meet­
ing were the planning of 
the federation contest and 
the annual federation ban­
quet,
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Ag. Boys Present 
l y .  Program
Local F,F,A, members pre­
sented a T.V, program this 
month on the subject of 
nematodes at W.N.C.T. in 
Greenville on the "Farming 
for Tomorrow"' program* 
Pictures that were taken 
locally were used to illus­
trate the damage done by 
nematodes while the boys 
emphasized the importance 
of controlling them. 
Planning for the program 
was done by JAMES WELLS, 
president; CHARLES WILL­
IAMS, vice president; DALE 
WELLS, secretary; CARROL 
bottoms,,reporter; and ad­
viser Wells,
Highlighting safety in 
shop work will be featured 
on another T.V. program to 
be presented by the chap­
ter in March.

Promotion of calendar 
sales created the most in­
terest at the first busi­
ness session of the chap­
ter at Parkers*, according 
to vice president CHARLES 
WILLIAMS.
Items of business discuss­
ed and passed were attend­
ance at the State Fair, 
October 19, initiation for 
Green Hands, Calendar ad­
vertisements as a fund 
raising campaign, the Chap­
ter’s paying half the cost 
of official FFA jackets 
for officers, and the pur­
chasing of new vollSy ball 

equipment for the chapter#
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Srs. Leod As Officers
Officers for the school 
year, *56-'57, were elect­
ed last spring by all the 
members of the FFA Chapter
Four officers were sen­
iors- JAMES WELLS, presi­
dent; CHARLES WILLIAMS, 
vice president; DALE WELLS 
secretary; and CARROL BOT­
TOMS, reporter. The other 
two were juniors- JEFi 
DENTON, treasurer; anc 
LEWIS WILLIAMS, sentinel^

BOYS TO ENTER CONTEST

Seven FFA boys plan to 
participate in the Junior 
Tobacco Show and Sale at 
Rocky Mount, October 5~6,
Members that will display 
their one acre of tobacco 
are JIMIIY DEW, DALE WELLS, 
RANDAL HINTON, A.W. PITTS, 
RAY PEELE, J.W. BISSETTE, 
and CHARLES WILLIAMS.

It is hoped the sale will 

increase interest in farm- 

ing,___________________

J. W. Stone
Lumber Co.
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